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Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH site team members,
We would like to update you on the recruitment progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.

RECRUITMENT PROGRESS NEW STUDY EMAIL

We have a new study email:
PROHIBIT-ICH@ucl.ac.uk

e Recruited: 58 participants
o Target: 112 participants

No change in recruitment since
the last newsletter which is not
unexpected over the holiday

Jo Hornby (Trial Coordinator)
j.-hornby@ucl.ac.uk
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recruit to achieve target
e Recruitment of 3 per week across
ALL sites will achieve target

NEW SITES

Luton and Dunstable Hospital have
joined. Croydon will be set up
soon.

Hopefully we can achieve our target.
Thank you for your continued effort
and hard work.

TELECONFERENCE

e Our next site teleconference is on Friday 10" September at 15.00 - 16.00. We are
looking forward to speaking to as many of you as possible and hearing about any
progress.

e We had a good attendance at the last teleconference, minutes have been
distributed. Thank you to those who were able to attend.

e REMINDER: Enrolment with a Clinical MRI or CT scan (Amendment 2).

Please contact us if you have any questions about the eligibility of a potential participant or have

any other questions.
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